
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

March 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to say how pleased we are with the response of our Year 11 

students in the preparation for their examinations. Since my last correspondence to parents we’ve 

had a record number of students attending our after school Home Straight revision sessions. Each 

time a student attends one of these they are increasing the likelihood of achieving a higher grade, and 

those who have attended many of these sessions will have significantly boosted their chances of an 

improved grade in the summer. The timetable for each subject can be seen in the table below. These 

run every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday right up to the exams, between 3:00 – 4:00pm. Students 

can sign up for the late bus if they have trouble getting home at this later time. 

Can I please ask that you continue to encourage your child to attend these Home Straight sessions as 

it really will make a positive difference to their grades. With exams just being two months away this is 

a great opportunity for students to prepare themselves for their GCSEs. We are very pleased and 

proud of their current commitment to these Home Straight sessions and hope this continues over the 

coming weeks. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr J Pridmore 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 



 

 

 

 


